
 
 
 
 
 
June 24, 1997 
 
via facsimile (702-799-1039) 
 
Dr. Robert S. McCord 
Chairman  
Manager Technology Services Search Committee 
Clark County School District 
2832 East Flamingo Road 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89121 
 
 
Dear Dr. McCord: 
 
Lou Dorny has informed me of his recent application for the position of Manager of Technology 
Services for the Clark County School District, and I am writing in support. 
 
Lou was my deputy for four and a half years at the Berlin Document Center, a repository for Nazi 
personnel records that was under U.S. State Department control until we turned  it over to the 
German government in July of 1994.  Lou assisted in the planning and implementation of a 
major reorganization and upgrade of the Center and played a significant role in the massive 
microfilming project that was a prerequisite for the turnover.  Lou is a creative problem-solver 
and an innovative administrator.  He will bring considerable experience, heartfelt commitment,  
and a mature and steady hand to any undertaking.   
 
I add my voice to the many others who, I am sure, have supported his candidacy.     
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
David G. Marwell, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 


